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NOTICE OF YEAR END RESULT AND CONFERENCE CALL 
 
Breville Group Limited (BRG) advises that results for the year ended 30 June 2019 are due to be 
released to the ASX on Thursday 15 August 2019. 
 
The results will be presented in a telephone briefing by Breville’s Group CEO, Jim Clayton and 
Group CFO, Martin Nicholas at 9.30am on Thursday 15 August 2019. 
 
To participate in the telephone briefing please register: 
 
https://services.choruscall.com.au/diamondpass/breville-10000816.html 
 
For all media questions and interviews, please contact Lucy Martyn on 
lucy.martyn@breville.com.au. 
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